
Our Case Number: ABP-314724-22

An
Bord
Plean£ia

John Bernard Reid
4 Bridge Court
City Gate
Saint Augustine Street
Christchurch
Dublin 8
D08R6PV

Date: 27 March 2025

Re: Railway (Metrolink - Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022]
Metrolink. Estuary through Swords, Dublin Airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin and City Centre to
Charlemont, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam ,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
railway order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie.

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.
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Sinead Singleton

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

LAPS

Thursday 27 March 2025 10:14
Eimear Reilly
FW: Submission in relation to Transport Infrastructure Ireland's submission dated
the 31 st January 2025 (Case ref: ABP-314724-22).

From: John Reid <johnbernardreid@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday 27 March 2025 08:00
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Submission in relation to Transport Infrastructure Ireland's submission dated the 31st January 2025 (Case
ref: ABP-314724-22).

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear An Bord Pleanala,

I write to express my full support for Transport Infrastructure Ireland's comprehensive submission,
dated the 31 st of January 2025, which was made in response to the "Wild Irish Defence" submission.

I would only add my sincere hope that An Bord Pleanala will now move to approve the long-awaited
Railway Order for the much-needed and much-beneficial Metrolink for Dublin.

Yours sincerely,

John Bernard Reid,

4 Bridge Court,
City Gate,
Saint Augustine Street,
Christchurch,
Dublin 8,
D08R6PV.
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